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Taylor Wimpey Update  

Midtown Capital are progressing the spine road & Access E into the development & until such a time 

this is further advanced TW cannot get onto site. We have submitted a Reserved Matters application 

to change a few of the housetypes to be provided within the scheme whilst adding details on the 

larger garages & walling required by the conditions attached to the original consent.  

Internally we are starting to progress our detailed design package for construction purposes ready 

for when Midtown are sufficiently progressed to allow us to safely progress building.  

We are having some internal discussions with regards to the white house on the corner of Warkton 

Lane & what options we have taking this forward.  

Other than the above, we won’t really have much to report until around late summer 2019 providing 

all works continue as programmed. 


